Katten

WEBINAR



COVID-19 Public Company Update

April 6, 2020

Katten will present the "COVID-19 Public Company Update" webinar at 1:00 p.m. (ET) on Monday, April 6. Mark Wood, head of the Securities practice, as well as Corporate partners Farzad Damania and Brian Hecht, will discuss key reporting, disclosure, annual meeting and other legal issues faced by public companies during the COVID-19 pandemic. Presenters will also include Cathy Conlon, vice president and head of Corporate Issuer Strategy & Product Development at Broadridge Financial Solutions; John Hughes, partner at Marcum LLP; and Beth Saunders, founding partner of Clermont Partners. CLE credit is available.

This is part of a broader webinar series being offered by Katten on the various legal implications of the COVID-19 pandemic.

For more information, contact Emily Cunniff.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.



Mark D. Wood +1.312.902.5493 mark.wood@katten.com



Farzad F. Damania +1.212.940.3838 farzad.damania@katten.com